
 
Autumn Term 2 -  12th December 2019 

EVENWOOD C of E CONTROLLED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Life in all its fullness 

Head Teacher News 
This will be the last newsletter of the year!! We won’t be sending one out next week.  From all the staff at 
Evenwood C of E Primary School we would like to wish you and all your family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year! We will see you in 2020! 
 

 
Christmas Dinner - Monday 16th December 
Children, staff and governors will be celebrating Christmas by having Christmas dinner with all the trimmings!! 
 
Christmas parties 

Our Christmas parties will take place next week.  Children are invited to bring party clothes into school to change into.  We 
will be sending home letters regarding party food at the beginning of next week. 

KS2 Party—Tuesday 17th December 
EYFS and KS1 Party—Wednesday 18th December 

 
 
St.Paul’s - 24th December 2.00pm—3.30pm 
St. Paul’s Church will be holding some Christmas Crafts, a sing-a-long and maybe some magic!! Everyone is welcome!! 
 
EYFS picture in The Northern Echo 
The picture of our Early Years Nativity will be featured in The Northern Echo on Tuesday December 24th.  
 

 

Children will break up on Thursday 19th December and return back on Tuesday 7th January 2020. 
 

Happy Birthday to all the children who have a birthday in the school holidays! 

Sam, Patience, Jacob, and George  

Key Dates 
DECEMBER 
Monday 16th   12.00pm - Christmas Lunch 
Tuesday 17th   pm - Bowes Castle Class at Gala Theatre, Durham to see ‘One More Sleep’ 
    1.00pm - 3.00pm - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Christmas Party 
Wednesday 18th  1.00pm - 3.00pm - Nursery, Reception, Years 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Thursday 19th  3.15pm - break up for Christmas Holiday 
JANUARY 
Tuesday 7th   am - school re-opens for Spring Term 1 
Tuesday 14th   pm - Year 5 children are visiting Wolsingham School 
Friday 17th    All day - The Bowes Museum are working in school with Year 5 & 6 (Norman Cornish Project) 
Tuesday 21st   pm - Year 5 children are visiting Wolsingham School 
Thursday 23rd  All day - Year 5 & 6 visiting The Palace Green (Norman Cornish Project) 
Tuesday 28th   pm - Year 5 children are visiting Wolsingham School 
FEBRUARY 
Tuesday 4th   pm - Year 5 children are visiting Wolsingham School 
Tuesday 11th   All day - Safer Internet Day 
    pm - Year 5 children are visiting Wolsingham School 
Wednesday 12th  am - Year 5 & 6 taking part in a Netball Competition at Newton Aycliffe 
Thursday 13th  am - Year 1 & 2 taking part in a Multiskills Festival at Staindrop Academy 
Friday 14th   pm - break up for Spring Half Term 
Monday 24th   am - school re-opens for Spring Term 2 


